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#113862 

The Director 

Major Planning Assessments 

Department of Planning  

GPO Box 39 

Sydney  NSW  2001 

 

29 February 2016 

 

Dear Director, 

Submission: Australian Technology Park Redevelopment (SSD 15_7317) 

I wish to make a submission on the Environmental Impact Statement provided by Mirvac for the 

redevelopment of Australian Technology Park.  I am concerned about damage to the nationally 

significant heritage, the transport implications, poor public access, commercialisation of public 

space, and impact on local residents. 

I cycle through the ATP every week and am concerned that its commercialisation would mean the 

beautiful old buildings would change. I also frequent events held there; I would consider it a great 

injustice to the public if they no longer have access to events held here, or to these wonderful 

buildings in general. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Peter Francis 

480 Wilson St 

Newtown  NSW  2042 

peterfrancis888@hotmail.com 


